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Oak House Members Enjoyed a Day on the Lake

Members and staff of the Oak House, a club house for adults dealing with or recovering from mental illness, recently enjoyed charter fishing trip on Lake Erie.  The group departed bright and early from Draw Bridge Marina in Port Clinton.  It was a beautiful day with perfect temperatures, gentle breezes, and calm waters—just what you’d want for a first fishing experience.  The friendly, helpful staff from Shore Nuf Charters, Inc. made the day unsurpassed.  One member was able to catch nine perch with minimal effort but in spite of valiant efforts, the rest of the group didn’t have as much luck.  Everyone enjoyed lunch aboard the boat as it cruised the lake.  The trip ended at 3:30 as the boat returned to the dock for the cleaning of the day’s catch.    
According to Oak House Director, Wendy Abrahamson, “Oak House has received several Ottawa County Community Foundation Grants in the past to provide club house members with unique outings to such places as Frankenmuth, Michigan, Greenfield Village and the Henry Ford Museum, and a Cleveland Indians baseball game.  Many of our members have never had the chance to travel very far outside of Port Clinton so these trips have provided a wonderful opportunity to experience new adventures.”  The members and staff would like to thank the Ottawa County Community Foundation for their charitable support these incredible experiences.
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Attached picture:  Oak House club members stop fishing long enough for a quick picture.   (picture provided by Oak House staff)

